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To The Bag

Two More Errors

To the Bag: 
I received today, on the eve of the first (and hope-

fully only) big snowstorm of the season, the 2006 
Green Bag Almanac and am looking forward to a 
quiet day perusing its contents.  I noticed the small 
ERRORS card tucked into the front cover and, upon 
review, doubt that I would have noticed these er-
rors in the text if they hadn’t been flagged for me.  I 
couldn’t help but notice, however, an ERROR on the 
ERRORS notice – I doubt the card was printed Janu-
ary 14, 2005 – once again proving that no good deed 
goes unpunished, and, in this case, no small error 
unpublished!  

I love the Bag, and look forward to every issue, but 
couldn’t help but notice the irony in this ERROR.  

Franklin W. Boenning
Lowenstein Sandler PC

Roseland, New Jersey




